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Hello,  

I strongly oppose SB 210. Vote by mail has increased the participation of the voters 

in our great state of Oregon because it makes it easier for people to vote. 

 

It is one of our governments fundamental duties to encourage participation in our 

elections and vote by mail accomplishes that task beautifully. 

 

The rest of the nation should take a lesson from our state.  

 

The government should not be attempting to make it more difficult or exclude people 

from this right.  

 

Thank you 

Mary 


